

Do you have ADHD or ADHD symptoms?

Do you care for someone with ADHD or ADHD symptoms?

If so, we are looking for your help!

The Behavioral Health Center Office of Education and UC Davis MIND Institute are currently recruiting volunteers to participate in a research study evaluating a website customized for parents of children with ADHD and adults with ADHD.

The study requires 30-60 minutes of your time. You will be asked to search for ADHD information on a specified website and complete a survey. Due to the fact that the entire study is online, you can complete it at any time in the location of your choice.

If you are a parent of a child with ADHD/ADHD symptoms **OR** are an adult with ADHD/ADHD symptoms, you are eligible to participate. You do **NOT** need a formal diagnosis of ADHD to qualify.

If you are interested in participating or learning more about this opportunity please sign up on the attached form or contact Danielle Scholze by email at dascholze@ucdavis.edu or call 916-703-0279.